
 

     Dalton Parish Hall, 

Doncaster Road, 

Dalton, 

Rotherham. 

S65 3ET 

 

Telephone (01709) 853364 

Mobile 07887 623674 

Email daltonparishcouncil@outlook.com 

 

          1st July 2019 

Brecks Community Centre 

 

Dear Resident, 

Brecks Community Centre is presently leased by Dalton Parish Council for the benefit 

of the community. 

It has been closed for some time now due to necessary works that have been carried 

out due to subsidence. I am pleased to advise these works are now complete. 

The community centre is lightly used and in need of modernisation and the Parish 

Council are considering their options which includes handing the building back to the 

Landlord. 

The Parish Council are interested to hear your views in this respect. You can share 

them by email, letter or telephone up to and including 16th July 2019 – the contact 

details are above. 

As you can appreciate the Parish Council wants to make an informed decision 

regarding this and hence the reason why we are seeking the views of the wider 

community. 

If the community wants the Brecks Community Centre to continue it will require 

volunteers to run the centre. 

With thanks, 

 

Dalton Parish Council 
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